
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE
Grad Certificate
• No GRE required

• All credits can be applied towards the 
Masters in Data Intelligence

PATHWAY TO COMPUTING
Grad Certificate
• No GRE required

• No computing experience required

OR

Master of Science in
CYBERSECURITY
• After completing the PTC 

graduate certificate, 
students gain priority 
admission, and the GRE 
requirement is waived.

• Those who complete the 
AI graduate certificate 
can count 12 credit hours 
towards their degree.

Master of Science in
ARTIFICIAL 
INTELLIGENCE
• After completing the PTC 

graduate certificate, 
students gain priority 
admission, and the GRE 
requirement is waived.

• Those who complete PTC 
can count 10 credit hours 
towards their degree.

• Those who complete PTC 
and AI can count 19 
credit hours towards their 
degree.

Master of Science in
COMPUTER 
SCIENCE
• After completing the PTC 

graduate certificate, 
students gain priority 
admission, and the GRE 
requirement is waived.

• Those who complete the AI 
graduate certificate can 
count 12 credit hours 
towards their degree.

OR

GC

GC

MS MS MS

Master of Science in
DATA 
INTELLIGENCE
• Students who complete 

the PTC certificate 
receive priority admission 
consideration to MSDI

• Those who complete the 
PTC graduate certificate 
program can count up to 
6 credits towards their 
degree, depending on 
specialization.

• Those who complete the 
PTC and AI graduate 
certificate programs can 
count up to 12 credit 
hours towards their 
degree, depending on the 
specialization.

MS

Master of Science in
COMPUTER 
ENGINEERING
• After completing the PTC 

graduate certificate, 
students gain priority 
admission, and the GRE 
requirement is waived.

• Those who complete the 
AI graduate certificate 
can count 12 credit hours 
towards their degree.

MS


